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REMINDER: RESURFACING WORK ON ROCHESTER ROAD FROM TIENKEN ROAD NORTH
TO LAKEVILLE ROAD IN ROCHESTER HILLS, OAKLAND TOWNSHIP AND ADDISON
TOWNSHIP STARTS TODAY

Beverly Hills, Ml — The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), will begin resurfacing work
today, Aug. 8, on Rochester Road from Tienken Road north to Lakeville Road in Rochester Hills, Oakland
Township and Addison Township. The work is expected to be completed by mid-October.

During the work, the road will remain open to traffic with flaggers directing motorists in the work zone.
Motorists should expect some delays.

The project cost is $3.5 million. It will be paid for through federal road funding and RCOC dollars. It
will include paving with asphalt and new pavement markings.

The contractor for this project is Ajax Paving of Troy, MI. For more information on the project, visit the

project page on the RCOC website, www.rcocweb.org (click on the “Road Projects” icon and select “Rochester

Road, Tienken to Lakeville Road”). Direct link: https://www.rcocweb.org/651/Rochester-Road-Tienken-Road-

to-Lakeville.
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